# South Blendon Reformed Church



Building Disciples Growing in Faith Serving in Christ's Name



The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm welcome to our guests. We're glad you worshipped with us! We invite you to come and worship with us again. Please join us in the Fellowship Hall (located through the doors in the front of the Sanctuary) for coffee, punch and a time of fellowship following the service.

May 13, 2018 Mother's Day!

Prelude

Video Announcements

Call to Worship

Welcome

\*Songs of Praise / Prayer

This is Amazing Grace / Every Praise King of My Heart

Amazing Grace, My Chains are Gone / I Stand Amazed

Mission Moment

Keith Beavon

Scripture

Amos 9:11-15, page 1413

Message

"The Restoration Project"

Offering

Your Love Defends Me

\*Parting Blessing

Postlude

# Coming Up...

#### TODAY

Pastor Gary will share the final message in the sermon series, *Amos: Let Justice Roll.* We welcome, Keith Beavon, one of the missionaries we support.

Nursery - Brooke Vruggink, Anne VanDyke, Brooke Lewis No Children's Church No Village Youth Group

#### HAPPENING THIS WEEK...

This Weeks Give It Up For God item is: Chocolate/Candy!

\*\*\*\*REMINDER\*\*\*\* Monday - Friday this week we will be meeting at 6pm to move things out of the Sanctuary! ANY and ALL help is greatly appreciated!

#### Wednesday, May 16

6:15pm - Ladies Walk...meet at church (NOTE time change)!

#### Friday, May 18

6:30pm - Family Game Night

#### Saturday, May 19

10:00am - 2:00pm - Nicaragua Mission Trip Fundraiser Car Wash (held in church parking lot)

#### Sunday, May 20

10:00am - Pastor Gary (Meeting in Fellowship Hall)

11:15am - Congregational Meeting

5:30pm - Last Regular Meeting for Village Youth Group

Nursery - Mel DeBoer, Voni & Alaynna Steensma Children's Church - Jane Sterk

### SOUTH BLENDON REFORMED CHURCH

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426 616-669-9872

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm Sunday Worship: 10:00am

E-mail: <a href="mailto:sbrc@southblendon.org">sbrc@southblendon.org</a> Web Site: <a href="mailto:www.southblendon.org">www.southblendon.org</a>

Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor

<sup>\*</sup> Please stand if you are able



Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are available in the areas that the programs are placed.

Messages of the worship service are available on our website at <a href="https://www.southblendon.org">www.southblendon.org</a> and also on CD. If you would like a CD copy of the message, please sign the sheet on the board by the mailboxes. You will receive your CD within the next couple of weeks in your mailbox.

Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available in the narthex, to be used by kids who remain in the sanctuary during the worship service. Please enjoy the activities during the service and return them to the pole at the end of the service.

A Cry Room, with a TV to view the service, is available in room 12 of the office wing (across from the restrooms), which is located thru the back doors of the sanctuary, then to the left.

#### **Educational Ministries**

**Sunday School** - 3 years old - Adult Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - April)

Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade Sundays, 5:30pm - 7pm (Sept - May)

Family Night - Pre-K - 6th Grade (with their parents & families) Wednesdays, 6:30 - 7:45pm (Sept - March)

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages Every Other Tuesday, 9:00am - 11:00am (Sept - April)

Village Youth Group Schedule (6th - 12th grade)

Sunday, May 20 - Last regular meeting for the season Saturday, June 2 - 1-5pm - Video Scavenger Hunt Sunday, July 8 - Friday, July 13 - Summer Camp (Shake Up Kalamazoo) Wednesday, July 18 - Wednesday, July 25 - Nicaragua Mission Trip Monday, July 30 - 10am - 7pm - Michigan Adventure Sunday, August 19 - 12-5pm - River Tubing Sunday, August 26 - 4-7pm - Paintball Vs. Consistory



## 

#### Last Week's Offering

 General Fund (Every Sunday Offering)

 Sunday Offering
 \$2,890.00

 On -Line Giving
 \$1,421.94

 Total
 \$4,311.94

 Weekly Amount Needed
 \$4.956.57

Benevolent Fund (1st, 2nd, 3rd & 5th Sunday Offering)

 Sunday Offering
 \$685.00

 On-Line Giving
 \$238.00

 Total
 \$923.00

 Weekly Amount Needed
 \$966.47



**Thank you** to all the ladies that attended the WM Spring Luncheon, and those that brought salads. The food was delicious and the fellowship was so much fun! A special THANK YOU to our awesome servers - Mac, Josh & Luke DeBoer, Gary Jarvis & Steve Vugteveen.

The following individuals have accepted the nomination for consistory. Elder Nominees: Diane Beld, Randy DeWent, Bob Flieman.

Deacon Nominees: Mac DeBoer, Mike Oosterhouse, Sam Rich, Pat Zuyddyk There will be 2 elders and 2 deacons elected by the lot process at the Congregational Meeting, which will be held next Sunday, at 11:15am.

**Sanctuary Prayer Vine...**If you have Baptism or Profession of Faith cards on the vine, and would like to keep them, they will be available on a table in the Fellowship Room of the Office Wing, next Sunday, May 20.

Church/Parsonage Grounds Spring Clean-Up...Monday, May 21 at 6pm! We will be trimming, weeding and putting down mulch. If you could help in anyway, it would be much appreciated! If anyone would like mums, or grasses from the south side, you are more than welcome to dig them up before they start digging for the new addition! Any ?'s contact Mavis!

**Sub Sale Info...**You should have received an order form in your church mailbox (extras by welcome tables). There is a signup sheet on the bulletin board for helpers needed on June 2. Last time we made 600 subs in less than 3 hours! Please turn in order forms, along with the payment to the church office, or give to Pat Zuyddyk, by Wednesday, May 23. Any ?'s call Pat at 669-0191.

**Save The Date...**Thursday, May 31 at 6:00pm, for the annual Neighborhood Roadside Clean-Up!

**Graduate Sunday...**Do you have someone graduating in your family this year? If so, please sign the sheet on the mailbox bulletin board. We will be recognizing them during the youth service on Sunday, June 3!

**VBS** is coming, August 6-9. This year, we are looking for people to lead each area (Craft, Snack, Bible Lesson, Games, Music, and Drama). If you would be able to run one these areas, please talk to, or contact, Andrew (616-916-2197). We will also need helpers in all areas. Save the date, and watch for a helper sign up!

**The Church Grill-Out / Picnic** that was scheduled for June 10 has been postponed, due to the construction and schedules!